
Canyon Granada Front Door Repair or Replacement Letter 
August 2, 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Canyon Granada Homeowner: 
 
At the May 2023 Board Meeting, the board carefully considered the issue of failing paint on 
Canyon Granada front doors.  A solution was voted upon and approved.  If homeowners have a 
front door with failing paint, the HOA will have Springs Painting Company assess whether the 
door can be lightly sanded and repainted, or if it needs to be replaced.  If a door is deemed 
salvageable, the HOA will arrange for Springs to repaint it at no additional cost to the 
homeowner.  If homeowners need or wish to replace their front door, two door styles have been 
approved by the Architectural Committee for replacement.  The HOA will pay $300 toward the 
purchase and installation of the new door, and the HOA will also arrange to have the new door 
painted.  Springs Painting Company will do a one-time painting of either the new door or the old, 
existing door (if the existing door paint is deemed to be failing), using an approved color for 
Canyon Granada.  The two new, approved door styles are attached to this letter, as quoted from 
Builders Supply in Palm Springs.  Door price is for the door only and does not include hardware 
or installation costs. 
 
Speaking of hardware, our Architectural Committee has identified a standard door hardware and 
those specifications are on our Canyon Granada Website.  For your reference, hardware is 
Schlage antique brass handset with Camelot Georgian knob.  Available at Home Depot or other 
neighboring hardware stores:  HD# f60V cam 609 geo. 
 
The process and timeline for door assessment, purchase, and painting will be as follows: 
 

• August 2023 – Springs Painting Company performs assessment of all existing Canyon 
Granada front doors.  Makes recommendation for repair or replacement. 

• August – September 2023 – A complete list of door conditions by unit number (repair or 
replace) will be submitted to homeowners.  If homeowner chooses to replace their door, 
they can proceed to order one of the two approved options from Builders Supply and 
arrange for installation. 

• October 2023 – Springs Painting will repair, and paint existing doors deemed to have 
failed paint, or paint new doors. 

• An architectural form must be submitted for either replacement or repair of doors.  This 
form is available on the Canyon Granada website. 

• Upon completion of the repair and replacement project, homeowner will be reimbursed 
$300 by the HOA if the “new door option” was selected.  Homeowner must submit a 
request for reimbursement, along with a copy of the receipt for purchase and installation 
of the new door. 



  



 
 
 
Please direct any questions about this process to Cindy Anderson, Maryellen Hill and Associates, 
Office:  760-320-5033, Ext. 225 Cell; Email:  canderson@mehill.com  
 


